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Public Hearing Minutes

Community Development Block Grant Sanitary Sewer Replacement Project #293PR40-13

November 14, 2016


The Public Hearing was called to order by Mayor Mark Evans at 6:45 p.m.  Present were Trustee Stephen Hanse, Trustee Joseph Ellis, Trustee Dianne Ringwald and Trustee Paul Sutton.

Mayor Evans stated that the purpose of this Public Hearing is to hear public comments on the Village of Coxsackie’s Community Development Block Grant Sanitary Sewer replacement project which was completed in December of 2015.

Mayor Evans then opened the meeting for public comment. 

No public comments were offered.

A motion to adjourn the Public Hearing was made by Trustee Hanse and seconded by Trustee Sutton.  Trustee Hanse voted yes. Trustee Ellis voted yes. Trustee Ringwald voted yes. Trustee Sutton voted yes. The motion carried. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,



Nikki Bereznak
Clerk 



